
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF FIELD HEARING 
June 18, 2018, 10:00 A.M. (CT) 

Paducah Area Chamber of Commerce 
Paducah Bank Room 

300 South 3rd Street, Paducah, KY 
 
 
TO:  Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 

 
DATE: Monday, June 11, 2018  
 
 
The Committee on Small Business will meet for a field hearing titled, “Exploring the State of 
Western Kentucky’s Small Businesses.”  The hearing is scheduled to begin at 10:00 A.M. (CT) 
on Monday, June 18, 2018 at the Paducah Area Chamber of Commerce, Paducah Bank 
Room, 300 South 3rd Street, Paducah, KY. 
 
The purpose of the hearing is for Western Kentucky small business leaders to share their 
experiences and to provide the Committee with recommendations about federal policies that will 
help them to grow their businesses and create jobs. 
 
If you or your staff have questions, please contact Sharon Utz, Senior Professional Staff for the 
Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 
 


